
The Lonedell R-14 School District encourages qualified persons interested in running for a 

position on the School Board to file to be a candidate in the April 2nd, 2024, election. Interested 

candidates must file in person at the central office located at 7466 Hwy. FF Lonedell, MO 63060. 

There are two positions available with three-year terms.  

Filing will begin on December 5th, 2023 at 8:00 a.m. and will continue during the district's 

regular business hours, Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Filing will end on 

December 26th, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. 

Filing will not occur on the following holidays and breaks when the school district's central office 

will be closed:  December 20th leaving at 12:00 p.m., Closed: December 21st, 22nd, and 25th, 2023. 

On December 26th, the last day of filing, the office will be open from 3:00 p.m. until 5:00 p.m. 

The office may also be closed for inclement weather. 

A candidate must be a citizen of the United States, at least 24 years of age, and a resident 

taxpayer of the district who has resided in Missouri for one (1) year preceding the election. 

 


